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Fantastic news EcoVillagers!

We hawve finally secured our building permit approval today. This means constrection
of the buildings can commence immediately. And that is exactly what is happening

on the ground.

The project team has been working tirelessly to prepare the site for constrection and
we 3re in a position to begin construction next week. This has been a long and
sometimes frustrating journey for those of us who hawve been closely involved in
discussions with the govemment's Planning Department over the past year.
Meedlass to say, it is beginning to feel like water under the bridge as we charge
ahead with our construction plans to defiver your home by June 2022 as committed
n your purchase coniract. The selection of finishes will be schaduled in the late

May/June timeframe.

Pleass note that the Orchard site is an active work zone with multiple heawy
eguipment and workers there daily. A lockad gate is now installed and we ask that
you schedule your visits with Biserka at bpena@orchard ky. We are also planning
an Open House day soon so that you can be guided throwgh the site on an
upcoming Saturday. Look for an invitation for the Open House to be emailed

saparately.

Orchard Team




